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Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson
Sent: Monday, March 20, 2017 3:44 PM
To: citycouncil
Cc: Nadia Khan
Subject: FW: LUC Mtg tonight. Example of objections elsewhere to Korff developments. Please 

forward today to all City Councilors.

�
�
From: Kathleen Kouril Grieser [mailto:kik860@mail.harvard.edu]
Sent: Monday, March 20, 2017 3:22 PM 
To: David A. Olson 
Subject: LUC Mtg tonight. Example of objections elsewhere to Korff developments. Please forward today to all City 
Councilors. 

Dear Mr. Olson, 

Would you kindly forward today the following message to all the members of the City Council, and make it part 
of the official record (and posted on the City's website) in the matter of "Washington Place"?  Thank you so 
much.

Yours truly, 
Kathleen Kouril Grieser 
Mill Street 

_____________

Dear Members of the City Council, 

I am aware that another resident is collecting examples of newspaper coverage of Mr. Korff's developments in 
other municipalities in Massachusetts in which residents have protested and been left very unhappy with the 
projects and the tactics used to force them through.  If you have not yet received that information, I think it will 
be coming very soon.  For now, I want to share with you just one of the many examples of residents feeling ill-
used by Mr. Korff's property speculation ventures.  This is from our neighbors next door in Watertown: 

http://www.watertownmanews.com/2015/01/29/zba-approves-east-watertown-cvs-despite-pleas-of-neighbors/

Please do not give an MU4 re-zoning to Mr. Korff.  He does not have the best interests of your constituents, or 
of Newton as a municipality at heart. Not at all.  Thank you for considering this information. 

Yours truly, 
Kathleen Kouril Grieser 
Mill Street 
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